Debbie Pagliaro

From: Dane Faber [dane@firstcaliforniarealty.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2008 2:46 PM

To: Amy Belser internet mail; Mike Kelly internet mail; 'Herb Weiner'; Paul Albritton internet mail;
Jonathan Leone

Cc: Dale Vaughn; Adam Politzer; Debbie Pagliaro

Subject: FW: Commission

Hello Council and Staff,

I just received the following resignation email from Commissioner Brett Van Emst. While he
was a pleasure to have with us and most personable, I am willing to accept Brett's
resignation as he hasn't been particularly involved for the reasons he explains. Alix
Spivack has been attending our meetings and is most anxious to serve. I would strongly
endorse her appointment.

Sincerely,

Dane .

~=-=~0riginal Message-----

From: Brett Van Emst [mailto:brett@lostcampers.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 62, 2008 11:44 AM

To: Dane Faber '

Subjeqt: Commission

Dane-

I have been trying to figure out how I can be more effective in the commission, resolving.
éach meeting to be more involved. But my job seems to be too much right now and I don't like
Tétting the commision down, so I would like to step down from the commision. For example, I
was gbing to go with sue today to talk to the city about the site, and meetings are coming
up, stopping me again.

Also, we are trying to move even further north, making Sausalito less likely a destination in
my future.

ibéppreciate my year on the commision and wish you guys the best. I'm sorry that my
priorities are elsewhere right now.

-Brett




